
Eastridge Elementary  

10930 E. 10th Street 

Indianapolis, IN 46229 

Office: 317-532-3150 

Fax: 317-532-3189 

http://eastridge.warren.k12.in.us/ 

March 19-30: 

SCHOOLS OUT FOR 
SPRING BREAK! 

 

April 11th: 

LATE START  

 

April 12th: 

Picture Day 

 

April 16th: 

ISTEP Part 2 

 

April 27th: 

Spring Festival  ( Booth 
space available, contact 
front office) 

 

 

 ** SNOW MAKE UP 
DAYS: 

JUNE 1ST 

JUNE 4TH 

 

HOME OF THE  

ROCKETS! 
 

 Dear Parents, 

Today is the last day of before Spring Break!  Our school will be closed from March 19th through and will resume on April 2nd.  Enjoy 

this extra time with your child(ren).   

Kindergarten Round up is right around the corner.  If you have a new kindergarten or preschool aged child(ren) for the 2018 - 2019 

school year please register your child on Monday, April 9th, from 5:30PM - 7:00PM here at Eastridge. To be considered for kindergar-

ten, students must be five years old on or before August 1st. The Warren Early Childhood Center will host their Preschool Round-

up during the day, also on April 9th, from 8:00AM - 7:00PM. Students are eligible for preschool as soon as they turn three years old, 

and registrations are accepted throughout the year. Please contact the Warren Early Childhood Center at (317) 869 - 4750 for more 

preschool information. 

The second community dialogue will be held on Tuesday, April 3rd at Raymond Park, from 6:30PM - 7:30PM. This community dia-

logue is an opportunity for all stakeholders to hear about and provide input regarding the future of Warren Township. If you are not 

able to attend, there will be additional community dialogues later in Warren Central on April 10th from 5:30PM - 6:30PM and 

at Stonybrook on April 24th from 6:30PM - 7:30PM.  

For your future planning purposes, the school board approved the 2018-2019 school year calendar on February 21, 2018. You can 

access that new calendar by visiting the MSD of Warren Township home page. 

As always thank you for choosing Eastridge to educate your child(ren)! 

-Mrs Johnson  

Field Clean Up Day 

Who wants to go to Disney? Join us April 
14th,2018 from 10am-2pm for a fun day 

beautifying our fields and preparing 
them for the start of our Spring 2018 

baseball season. This year we have part-
nered up w/ Disney Parks and Points of 

Light.  The more volunteers that partici-
pate in our clean up day the more Disney 
park tickets we will earn! Tickets will be 
used as a contest prize for the work you 
put in.  You must  sign a volunteer form 
when you get to the park & volunteer a 

minimum of 4 hours to be eligible to win 
Disney Parks tickets.  Please contact Cin-
dy Hobbs for questions or to sign up as 

individual/family at  

luv4family@comcast.net  

WE ARE A COMMUNITY! 

“ The best angle 
from which to 
approach any 
problem is the 
try-angle.”  

-Unknown  

“ You can quote me on that” 

Friday, March 16th, 2018 

Mrs. Johnson’s Journal  

Upcoming Dates 

Report cards are being sent home today 3/16/2018 
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                     COUNSELOR’S CORNER    

Hello families! As we get ready for Spring Break, here are some things we have been 
working on that you can go over with your child as you are relaxing these next two 
weeks! 
1. Dino Brain vs. Front Brain; in this lesson we talk about calming our brains down so we 
can get out of our dino(saur) brain and into our front brain - the part that lets us think, 
have conversations, and make good decisions 
2. Grief and Loss; if your family has been struck with the loss of a loved one, please 
know that we have support here for your student! Through our partnership with Healing 
Hearts, we can offer group-based grief support. 
3. BE THERE; in this lesson we talk about the importance of being there for our school/
classroom family. Simply by saying, "I gotcha," to a friend in need can make a world of 
difference! Practice being there for each other this break! 
Thank you families, have an awesome Spring Break! 
 
Stephen Phillips, School Counselor 

 Thanks to every student (and 

family) who participated in the 

Dominos fundraiser. Every stu-

dent who has purchased cards can 

expect them after spring break. 

Again, A huge thank you to eve-

ryone who participated and 

helped. This fundraiser helped 

put over $500 back into 

Eastridge!  If your student won 

a prize, it will be delivered after 

spring break as well.  

 

Dominos Pizza Fundraiser  

 
Take time to read over spring 
break! Check out your public li-
brary for your favorite books! If 
you are missing an Eastridge li-

brary book, break would be a good 
time to look for it. 

Happy reading!! 
 

When/Where: April 9th,2018 from 5:30-7pm at 
Eastridge Elementary. 

 

What to bring: ID, Lease or Mortgage in your name OR person who 
hold’s the lease or mortgage, Utility bill, Birth Certificate for student 
and shot records. 

Come and meet our Kindergarten & Administration team and get a little 
glimpse of what Kindergarten will be like. We can’t wait to meet YOU!  

Kindergarten Round Up  
“ Keep Reading”  

Weekly Attendance  

 

Kindergarten 1st grade  2nd grade  3rd grade  4th grade  Eastridge Total  Township Goal  

94% 97% 92% 94% 98% 95% 97% 

                        Chartwells Survey 

Chartwells wants your feedback completing a survey to make your child's lunch 

experience more enjoyable! Please type this link into a computer, smart phone, or 

tablet to answer the survey questions and give us your responses. Thank you! 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ChartwellsElemParentSurveyMarch2018 


